
07/10/2020 

MR John Whiteford 
4 Pacific Place ST 
Palm Beach NSW 2108 
whiteford2@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1136 - 13 Pacific Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

Regarding DA 2020/1136
We are long term residents of Palm Beach & although this application doesn’t directly affect 
our situation, we feel strongly enough to make comments on this proposed development 
As with all developments within this council’s domain there are rules that must be followed to 
maintain the uniqueness of Palm Beach
This application appears to break many of these rules in regards to height, loss of view & 
privacy plus the shear size of the building
Please consider my objections when council votes on this application 
Thank you. John & Trish Whiteford 
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